
Meeting Minutes

June 30, 2013, 7:30PM

A quorum was present at the Judges Hill Neighborhood Association Meeting held at President 
Ray Langenberg’s residence.

There was a presentation by Tere O’Connell, President of Preservation Austin (formerly Heritage 
Society of Austin). Preservation Austin is actively engaged in the education of Austin’s youth 
 and in preservation advocacy with the City of Austin.  The discussion included membership 
benefits, the success of Pioneer Farms and the new Apps which give the history of downtown 
buildings: some are free. Historic music venues will be described in a new app. 

Four members (of the 17 residents) of the Royal Coop 1805 Pearl Street (built in 1912) attended 
the JHNA meeting. Maddy Detelich is the elected Trustee and representative to the Inter Coop-
erative Council.  There was a discussion of the long association between JHN and the Coop.  
These members enjoy living in a quiet area and are interested in promoting a closer relationship 
with the people of the neighborhood. New Coop elections take place at the end of the summer.

Funds have been given to JHNA that were earmarked for historic preservation.

This motion passed unanimously:

Any funds pledged for historic preservation may be used to reimburse expenses in-
curred by the Old Judge’s Hill Local Historic District for its application to obtain local 
historic district status.

 
A motion to reimburse the webmaster for JHNA website expenses ($269.10 so far) carried 
unanimously. 

There was a brief discussion of a possible future JHNA picnic.
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